Department of Education Compliance Visit
April 14, 2015

The Board of Directors of the Louisa-Muscatine CSD met with representatives of the Department of
Education and other educational agencies for the district’s compliance visit on Tuesday, April 14,
2015 in the LM High School conference room. Directors present included Angie Kemp, Eric Schlutz,
Scott Wilson, Bob Nowak and Pam Lee. Jeanette Hartung-Schroeder and Dale Simonson served as
the compliance representatives. The meeting consisted of a series of questions asked of the board
to determine compliance with policies and practices.

The meeting began at 5:30 p.m. and concluded at 6:30 p.m.
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